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Provider Network Notification  
Holiday Check Run Schedule – 

July 4th 2022 

June  2022  

OVERVIEW:  

Aetna Better  Health of Louisiana will be  closed  in  observance  of July 4th.    

The  check run  for  Friday, July 1, 2022, will run as  usual  with a paid  date  of Tuesday, July 5th  2022.    

There  will be  no  check run on Monday,  July 4, 2022.   

The  routine  check run schedule  will resume  the  week of July 11, 2022.  

July 4th Holiday at a Glance 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

6/26 6/27 

Runs per  usual 

schedule.  

6/28 6/29 

Runs per  usual 

schedule.  

6/30 7/1 

Runs per  usual 

schedule.  

7/2 

7/3 7/4 

No check run

7/5 

Paid  date  for

7/1  run.  

7/6 

Runs per  usual 

schedule.  

7/7 7/8 

Runs per  usual 

schedule.  

7/9 

Questions and Support: 

For questions, please contact  LAProvider@AETNA.com  or call 1-855-242-0802 and follow  the  

prompts.  

ADMINISTRATION  PROPRIETARY    
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